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Devon and Severn IFCA News  
 
COVID – 19 Update – 24th March 2020:  
 

 
D&S IFCA continues to operate, but with a reduced service  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
D&S IFCA is still operating, but with a reduced service.  
 
The situation with Covid-19 is constantly evolving and the Government’s advice is updated 
daily. In line with the Government’s advice (issued on 23rd March 2020) and to protect 
everyone’s safety, members of the public are not advised to visit the Brixham Laboratory site 
and D&S IFCA offices.  
 
There are currently no D&S IFCA staff working in the Office. 
 
If you wish to talk to a member of D&S IFCA please call 01803 854648 which provides an 
automated message and further details of who to call on mobile telephone numbers. 
 
You can also email office@devonandsevernifca.gov.uk 
 
We will respond as quickly as possible. 
 
If you wish to apply for a permit you can still do so online but please be aware that it may take 
longer than normal to process your permit application. 
 
D&S IFCA will continue to process permit applications but D&S IFCA is not able to advise 
fishers regarding their use. 
 
We will update the website and our Facebook page with more news during the coming weeks. 
 
Thank you. 
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